
EMAIL RESPONSES RE ITEM 4 FROM INDIVIDUAL NEIGHORS: 
 
These notes came in on 5/25/21 to southmadisonunite@gmail.com attached to people’s request to add their name 
to the community’s letter in support of Alternative 2, Item 4. 
 
I support Alternative 2 creating five parking stalls for Luna clients on Cedar street.  The plan did not create 
adequate parking garage slots for both renters & shoppers in the site's main parking structure.  Please add street 
level parking for grocery store. 
 
Dan Elsass, 711 S. Orchard  #202, Madison, WI 53715 
 
---- 
Hello, 
 
Yes,  please add my name to support Alternative # 2 for more parking spaces at the proposed Luna's Grocery Store. 
 
I would also like to see the designated sidewalks up to the store very user friendly for foot traffic, and for 
accommodations such as walkers, or motorized chairs, that a lot of folks from Romnes have and use to get to and 
from the store. 
 
Pick N' Save was , is, not very user friendly for foot traffic business when people have to go in front of a driveway 
to get into the store. 
 
The design must also think of the 3 - 4 months of winter for snow, as usual for Wisconsin.  In essence, the store 
must be "Sconnie Ready," prior to opening the doors for business. 
 
Sincerely, Steve Books, Jenny Marquess, 625 Spruce St., Madison, WI  53715 
 
---- 
 
Parking can make or break a business.   
Karen Carlson, 1137 Erin Street, Madison, WI 53715 
 
---- 

Dear Alders Evers and Carter, and Transportation Commission,  

Please add my name in favor of Alternative 2 under Item #4.  The plans currently do not allow for enough parking 

to support the residents who will be living there, and those shopping for groceries. 

Thank you, 

Jody Derr, 833 S Shore Dr, Madison, WI  53715 

--- 
 
Please add my name to Alternative 2 for increased street parking for the grocery store on Park St! 
 
Yes, I can and will walk there (I don't even have a car) but I am thinking of all those who CANNOT - disabled, 
elderly, moms and dads with kids who need to cart a lot around, etc. 
 
Please think of them! 

mailto:southmadisonunite@gmail.com


 
Sincerely, 
Chris Wagner, 1009 High St., Madison, WI 53715 
--- 
 
Hi,  
My address is not in south Madison, but I support this effort.  People need access, in all senses of the word, to real 
food.  End story. 
 
Jules Wolf Stenzel, 3714 Busse Street, Madison WI 53714 
 
--- 
Jane Elmer, 621 South Shore, Madison, WI 53715 
 

   

  

Hate parking in ramps.  Don’t fell safe. Festival on East Washington has ramp parking. Hate it won’t use. 
 
 
 
 
 


